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NHDES Legal Unit
Pamela G. Monroe, Legal Unit Administrator
29 Hazen Drive, P.O. Box 95

Concord, NI{ 03302-0095

Re: NHDES Frle#2020-02239

Dear Pam:

This letter serves as notice of Granite State Landfill, LLC ("GSL") that, in light of field

work and reports recently requested by federal regulators as parl of GSL's forthcoming federal

applications, and NHDES's preference to coordinate application review with that of its federal

counterparts, GSL is withdrawing its pending wetlands permit application designated as NHDES

File #2020-02239. GSL plans to file a new wetlands permit application in2022
contemporaneously with applications for a Section 404 permit from the Army Corps of
Engineers, a Section 401 certification, and a New Hampshire Alteration of Terrain permit'

Please confirm receipt of this notice, and that the October 26,202I extension agreement

between GSL and NHDES is mooted by withdrawal of the pending application.

Very truly yours,

4--1a^l( . Gtett"!
Bryan K. Gould, Esq.
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